
Central Asia Delegation visited OSOS
09 ตุลาคม 2556

Central Asia Delegation; including the investors and the relevant government officers from Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan,

Tajikistan, Turkmenistan, and Uzbekistan; leading by Ms. Lalita Hongratanawong, Ph.D. from the University of the

Thai Chamber of Commerce visited OSOS to listen to the briefing on an investment opportunity in Thailand on

September 12th 2013.


